
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – April 21, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 

 

On April 29th the sixteen college presidents of the Wisconsin Technical College System (WTCS) will be 

meeting virtually to brainstorm system-wide approaches to increasing revenue. Some suggestions already 

being circulated include allowing all colleges to offer the Associate of Arts (which we have been advocating 

for), empowering colleges to provide institutional aid, and removing the $10 per credit online course fee 

(which is an enrollment barrier).  I am asking for your input on this. Please let me know what structural 

barriers you believe prevent us, and other WTCS schools, from increasing revenue. Then let me know how 

you think we would move forward if those structural barriers were removed. 

 

Thanks, Paul Carlsen 

 


